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Please accept this note as my firm’s strenuous objection to repeal of the Community Reinvestment Act.  To do 
so , would harm millions of people in urban communities. 
  
C. Alexander West, Ph.D. 
Chairman 
Dynamic Functions Consulting Group 
659 Auburn Avenue NE, Suite 240 
Atlanta, GA 30312 
Telephone: 404-880-0065 
Fax: 404-880-0321 
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